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From: Kim Kelly 

Sent: Thursday, 17 May 2018 11:24 AM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Renaming The Division of Wakefield

To Whom it may concern 

I know this may be late but I would like my objection to the change of name of the Division of Wakefield to 

Spence to be recognised. 

My father Bert Kelly represented the electorate very effectively for nearly twenty years. He took over from 

Sir Phillip McBride also a Federal Minister. Charles Hawker was an amazing man. Overcoming such 

adversity, heading to perhaps becoming Prime Minister before dying in a plane crash. Neil Andrews long 

term member and very effective Speaker of the House of Representitives. 

The importance of the name of Wakefield to the development of SA. This state that was settled by free 

people unlike the rest of Australia was because of the ideas of men such as Wakefield. 

For all of this I consider it a grave mistake to remove the name of Wakefield from the political map of 

South Australia. 

Kind Regards. Kim Kelly 




